
Friends of  
Dunkirk School 

Based at Dunkirk Primary School 

 
9th September 2016 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Only a few weeks left to go until our International Evening 2016 at Dunkirk School 

on Wednesday 28th September 5:00-7:00pm. As school is quite large now, we 
are going to hold the event on the school field at the Highfields Campus. Entry 
tickets cost £2:00, with proceeds going towards new playground games for the 
children. 
 
In school we are lucky to have so many countries represented by 

our families.  We would love all of these countries to be celebrated 
on the night. 
 

There will be sports, dancing, music and a great opportunity to meet and chat with other 
families. 
 
Could you make or bring something to eat from any country around the world? We would love to know the 
origin of your food so it would be lovely if you could make a little flag label to go in front of your dish. 
 

     Cakes … 
  Fruit … 
   Rice …  

    Finger Food … 
                Puddings 

       …anything would be most welcome! 
 

 
 Remember Dress to Impress. Please come dressed in your favourite or traditional outfit. Look Fabulous! 
 
Would anybody enjoy having a go at creating mehndi skin decorations or face painting? We are looking for 
people to volunteer their time for 10-15 minutes during the evening.      
 
We look forward to seeing you on the night!  
 
Come, Eat and Enjoy! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Helen Cresswell & Friends of Dunkirk  

 
 

 
 


